
Submitter: Mayor Paul Blackburn 

On Behalf Of: Mayors office 

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and Environment 

Measure: HB2571 

Thank you for considering my testimony. Ebikes are a revolutionary, promising, 

climate change averting opportunity. Here in our town, many many people are 

conquering the hills in a new way. Bikes are getting people out of their cars. This is 

very hopeful. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Paul Blackburn, Mayor of Hood River 


